
 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing and Intent to Adopt Ordinance  
 

Notice is hereby given that the Washington Township Board of Supervisors, 
Dauphin County, shall hold a public hearing on Thursday, November 7, 2024 
beginning at 7 PM at the municipal building, located at 185 Manors Road, 
Elizabethville, PA. The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment on the 
adoption of proposed amendments to Chapter 27 of the zoning ordinance to set forth 
requirements for Solar Energy Systems in Washington Township, Dauphin County, 
Pennsylvania. A copy of the full text of the proposed ordinance is available for public 
inspection at the township office during normal business hours, on the township 
website at wtwp.org and at the office of the Citizen Standard. Public comment can be 
made in person at the hearing, or in writing on or before the date of the hearing. A 
regular meeting with the intention of adopting the proposed ordinance will be held 
immediately following the public hearing.  

 
Donna M. Sitlinger 
Secretary 
 
 
 


